
6th Year Students 2024-25 - Career Planning

Our 6th Year students will attend the annual Higher Options & World Skills event on
Thursday 26th September 2024 in the RDS, Dublin. All 6th Years are expected to
attend. Please note, the Buses will depart the school at 7.45am sharp this year so we
kindly ask all 6th Year students to be in the school for this time on this particular
occasion.

This year again we are taking in theWorld Skills event https://worldskillsireland.ie/ as
well as the Higher Options https://higheroptions.irishtimes.com/landingpage event, so it
is a great opportunity for students to familiarise themselves with the many possible
Career/College/Job opportunities and pathways available after leaving school. It is
essential that each 6th Year student utilises their time at this event in an efficient and
sensible manner in order to gain maximum benefit from the event.

The €25 cost for the event includes bus + events ticket - please Do Not purchase
separate Tickets online as this is already done. Payment via the School App would be
greatly appreciated as soon as possible.

The Guidance Team are currently informing all 6th Year classes about the event, and
details including Lists of Exhibitors, Talks, Maps and other information will be provided
to students as it is updated on their Google Classroom groups.

For further information on the event, please see links below:
- https://higheroptions.irishtimes.com/faq
- https://higheroptions.irishtimes.com/exhibitor-list-2024
- https://worldskillsireland.ie/elementor-5853/

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries about the events.

Kind Regards,
Ms C. Egan - ce@naascbs.ie
Ms M. Nolan - mn@naascbs.ie
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